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Hello Everyone 
Well, here we are four weeks in with the big 
holidays firmly behind us. Did it happen? The 
first couple of weeks were a bit of a shock, 
getting used to routines again but the last two 
weeks have been amazing, meeting and 
learning about our new children, and getting 
to know their parents.  All the children have 
settled well into our busy, loud and 
sometimes chaotic environment. The older 
children have been brilliant looking out for the 
younger ones and making them feel 
comfortable and welcome. We are proud of them for being as caring as they always are.  
Pictures have started going up in the clubroom showing some of the activities we’ve been getting 
up to.  
                                          
Equipment 
If your children have any equipment that they have outgrown or no longer need, please will you 
think of us?  Items such as: 

 two wheeled bicycle age 5 – 8 

 dolls pram 

 tiny baby clothes for the dolls 

 craft items 

 box games 

 simple jigsaws 

 Peppa pig things 

 anything else that you think we can make use of 
 
Housekeeping 
October fees are now due. Thank you to those who have already paid. 
 
Places/Waiting List 
At the time of writing there are no places available at Earlybirds.  At JB’s we have spaces on 
Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday. The waiting list is in operation for all the other sessions.  
 
Signing in/out 
Please remember to sign your children in/out, one child per line. 
 
And finally 
If you think of anything that needs more clarification, have any queries or can think of ways we can 
improve, please email. I will get back to you within the day. 
 
With Kindest Regards, 
Linda and The Team.   
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